
The Book Bus is coming! 
 

On Friday 8th November, the Book 
Bus will be visiting Moor Park      

Primary School.  
 

On the day, you will have a chance 
to buy some books for your        

children. The Book Bus will be here 
from 8:30am until around 4:00pm so 

you have a chance to buy books    
before and after Nursery.  

 
There is also a Book Bus flyer going 

home which gives further             
information as to what they will be     

selling. 


